
AIRPORT STUDY COMMITTEE MEETING: 

July 31, 1967 

Present were Paul Heidel, Ed McCormich, Ed Lamm, Clyde 

Lowe, N.J. Anderies and Gus Byrom. Also present were Bob Van-

Houghton and Ron Duff of the Delta Products. 

Gus Byrom presented both_the gentlemen of Delta Products. 

They wish to explore the. possibility of locating their Industrial 

Complex on the Airport property. Gus Byrom indicated that the 

Airport Board had never formulated any policy concerning 

Industrial developement of the Airport. 

Paul Heidel asked Ron Duff why they wanted to locate at 

the Airport. Since they were in the electrical Instrument bus-

iness, they therefore: wished to be in close proximity to the 

Airport. Also, so they could test their instruments. Since 

they shipped a lot of their material by air and do a lot of 

research and development connected with flying, a site on the 

Airport property would save them a lot of money. 

Ron Duff indicated that they would need from two to five 

acres, but their prialary 	needs would be in the vicinity of 

15,000 square feet, which they could expand to 45,000 square 

feet. 

Gus Byrom suggested that we obtain a copy of the lease 

documents for Jefferson County Airport. 

The Study Committee agreed to get together and study this 

matter further. 
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